 PEAK PARK PARISHES FORUM	 

Management Committee meeting 21 September 2020, held online at 2pm

Present: 
M Beer (Chair) 										
S Beckett						
T Bellamy
J Collins					
P Cooper 					 
P Downing					
L Granger
P Leppard (Secretary)

Apologies received from P Brady.

The Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting.

20/35 	Minutes of meeting, 24 August 2020 
These were approved as a correct record. 

20/36 	Matters arising from 24 August minutes, not elsewhere on the agenda
Nil

20/37  Consultation on Government’s proposed new planning framework
	Draft consultation responses by M Beer were discussed. Committee members
will let M Beer have their further refinements to these by 25 Sep (methodology
for assessing housing numbers) and 10 Oct (other issues), for him to finalise.

20/38 	‘Thriving & sustainable communities’ workstream
PDNPA will be chased for a response to PPPF’s 27 July letter to them. 
M Beer will seek a progress update on this workstream’s December completion date at the next Management Plan Advisory Group meeting.

20/39	PDNPA/Parishes teleconferences 
The most recent teleconference, on 1 September, was not well attended, but
the concept is nevertheless felt worthy of development. Parishes’ views will be
sought at October’s PPPF AGM.
	
20/40 	Parishes Day, 3 October
Agenda details had been received from PDNPA, and invitations had now been sent to parishes for online attendance. Arrangements for PPPF’s online AGM on the same date were to be sent to parishes today.

20/41	Secretary’s report
The Secretary noted that only 1 parish had yet to renew its subscription for the current year.

20/42	Finance
The Forum’s current financial position was noted to be satisfactory. 
It was agreed to approve a payment of £80.00 for the Secretary’s salary, Aug-Sep.

20/43	Next meeting
	This will be on Monday 12 October at 2pm, online.

The meeting closed at 3.30pm.


Peter Leppard
Secretary
